
 

 
3240 Mavis Road 
Mississauga, Ontario 
L5C 3K1 
 
Tel: (905) 273-9050 
Fax (905) 566-2737 

 
 
April 13, 2011 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P. O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street 
Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:   Regional Planning for Electricity Infrastructure 

Board File Number: EB-2011-0043 
 
The purpose of this letter is to advise the Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) that 
Enersource Hydro Mississauga Inc., (“Enersource”) intends to participate in the 
above-captioned consultation.  Enersource confirms that it plans to attend the 
May 12, 2011 stakeholder meeting, and will not be seeking cost awards. 
 
Pursuant to the Board’s filing instructions, this letter is being filed through RESS, 
the Board’s web portal, and three (3) paper copies are being provided via regular 
mail.   
   
Sincerely, 
 
 
(Original signed by) 
 
 
Gia M. DeJulio 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
 
cc. Dan Pastoric, Executive Vice-President and Chief Operating Officer 

Raymond Rauber, Vice President, Engineering and Operations 
 


